
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 24/06/2025 9:47:54 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

24/06/2025

MR Serge Burov
Darley Street ST
Forestville NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

As RSL club member i strongly object against its demolishing.
This is great place and only Pub we have in the area.




